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The Syngman Rhee Institute

lst March, 1954

Dear Mrs. Van Fleet:

My husband and I received a letter from General
Van Fleet wherein he mentioned that you had not been
feeling well, I just want to tell you how much we
think of you and pray you may get better soon,

At the present time we are down in Chinhas,
enjoying the fresh air of the sea and the quisctude
of the scens, The plum blossom 1s already opening
and it is a beautifual sight.

We always recall the arrival of General Van
Fleet in Korea, when we met him in Chinhae for the
first time and we resember with pleasure his l:ter
visits here,

A short time ago wo recel ved 2 periodical for
the General, which I hesitate to forward becsuse it
is in such bad shape, but you will find on Page 2
a reference to iim,

Please accept our good wishes and warm affection,

Yours sincerely,

Mrs., James A. Van Fleet,
¢/o Korean Embassy,
WASHINGTON.




